
Triumph once again accompanies the Distinguished
Gentleman's Ride

Triumph is once again partnering the "Distinguished Gentleman's Ride" (DGR) this year.
The initiative against prostate cancer will take place on May 19 this year. The aim is to ride
in at least 1000 cities. Stylishly dressed motorcyclists around the world will once again be
asking for donations for research and men's mental health. The most eager fundraiser will
receive a Thruxton "Final Edition" from Triumph. In addition, the five other most successful
collectors will receive parts from the new "Triumph X DGR" collection. Registration details
and further information can be found on the website www.gentlemansride.com. Women
can also take part, of course. (aum)
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